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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Madagascar

Thank you, Mr. Vice President, 

Ethiopia warmly welcome the delegation of the Republic of Madagascar to the 3rd UPR cycle and we also thank the delegation for its comprehensive presentation just made. 

Ethiopia congratulates Madagascar for the following achievements; ratifying international human rights instruments inter alia The Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, the effort to promote, protect and uphold human rights through organizing awareness-raising campaigns, community dialogues and other events and for establishing the National Office to Combat Human Trafficking in order to coordinate activities to prevent trafficking and protect victims of trafficking. 
In a spirit of constructive dialogue, Ethiopia recommends Madagascar to: 

1. Continue the implementation of a strategic plan as aligned with the Africa Programme on Accelerated Improvement of Civil Registration and Vital Statistics Systems. 
We wish Madagascar every success in this review cycle
Thank you  
2

